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CERTIFIED STAFF EVALUATION PLAN APPROVAL  
 

 

BACKGROUND: 

The Fayette County Public Schools Certified Evaluation Committee has reviewed and 
revised the Certified Staff Evaluation Plan. The Kentucky Department of Education 
(KDE) must receive the plan for review by June 1, 2015 and then approve the plan for 
district use, on or before July 1, 2015. However, KRS 156.557 Section (3) (c) 1 requires 
that the local board of education first approve the plan before it is sent to KDE for 
review. 
 

RATIONALE: 

 
Local board of education approval is required before the plan is sent to the Kentucky 
Department of Education for review and approval. 

 

 

 

STAFF CONTACT:   Melodee Parker, Director, Human Resources, Ext. 4114 
    Jennifer Dyar, Associate Director, Human Resources, 
    Ext. 24244 

 

POLICY REFERENCE: 03.18 (Evaluation of Certified Personnel) 
    KRS 156.557 Section (3) (c) 1 

 

RECOMMENDATION: A motion is in order to: 
 
“approve the revised Certified Staff Evaluation Plan for all certified Fayette County 
Public School staff members.” 
 


